Armour City Parking Regulations Notice

This does not include Main Street between Depot Street and Third Street. This is diagonal to the curb parking area. 


The remainder of the city is listed as parallel parking adjacent to the curb on the right-hand side of the road. All streets in the city are 2-way traffic meaning the driver will always stay to the right including when parking. There are many people in town, especially around the Armour School who for whatever reason or reasons have been parking on the wrong side of the street. Not only is this a violation of city ordinance and state law it is a huge safety concern. 

It is a safety concern for various reasons. The main reason being that if there is an emergency of any kind requiring the rapid response of any Law Enforcement, Fire or Ambulance vehicles, traffic must be flowing in the proper direction. If a person is parked facing the wrong direction on the wrong side of the road and pulls out to drive away it will cause at a minimum a delay in the emergency response. The emergency responder will be driving on the right-hand side of the road, knowing that all streets in the city are two-way traffic. If they encounter a vehicle traveling on the wrong side of the road there could be a collision causing a new emergency.   

We would like all people throughout the city of Armour to begin parking on the right and correct side of the road with their vehicle pointed in the proper direction. 

As I said earlier, this is a violation of city ordinance and state law along with being a large safety concern. Based on this, the Sheriffs Office will begin issuing Warning Tickets on March 1, 2022 to those persons parked improperly on the wrong side of the street. Each vehicle will be given one Warning Ticket. After the Warning it will be an actual traffic citation. As of April 1, 2022 we will no longer be issuing Warning Tickets, only Citations. 

The cost of the fine will be $95.00 as set in state statute.
